
Immaculate Heart of Mary School
Immaculate Heart of Mary School is a Community of Faith in which school and parents join together in the

formation and education of each child to achieve a balance of faith, character, and academic excellence.

We, the Faith Community of Immaculate Heart of Mary School
are committed to Jesus Christ, and therefore called by Him to minister in love to others.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
AUGUST 11, 2021

Dear Eagles,

Let the Wednesday newsletters commence! I know that I am a little early as the school year
has not started yet, but I wanted to send a few reminders and updates as the school year is
rapidly approaching.

Our back-to-school meeting is scheduled for Saturday, August 21st at 10 AM. During this
meeting, you will have time to drop off your school supplies, obtain important information
from myself and your child’s teacher, and purchase uniforms. P.E. uniforms will be on sale:
$18 for shorts, $10 for shirts, and $25 for the shorts and shirts set. There will also be gently
used uniforms for sale for $5 a piece.

For your convenience and with the health of our IHM family in mind, Mr. Sucgang (a parent
and alumni) and his colleagues have graciously offered their services to provide COVID
tests to our students prior to the start of the school year. We recognize that we are still in
the middle of a pandemic and we want to ensure that we are taking all the possible
precautions. We strongly encourage you to take advantage of this testing opportunity and,
if your child is unable to get tested during the back-to-school meeting, we urge you to seek



out testing on your own. As always, the well-being of our students is our top priority.
Please do your part in helping us keep our community safe.

Lastly, it is with deep sadness that I inform you that Mrs. Alicia Mijares, our former TK
teacher, was recently diagnosed with Stage IV cancer. Mrs. Mijares was a beloved member
of our community and she constantly showered her students with love. Please keep her and
her family in your prayers. If you are able to donate, her son has set up a Go Fund Me in her
honor - https://www.gofundme.com/f/msmijares-raising-funds-to-cope-with-end-of-life

WHAT’S NEXT?
PREPARING FOR THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR

As a reminder, please take care of the following tasks prior to the start of the school year:

Make sure that your child is registered. This includes payment of the $350
registration fee. Those who had not yet registered were emailed a registration
reminder last month. If you are unsure as to whether or not your child is registered,
please email Ms. Bautista prior to the back-to-school meeting on August 23rd.
Ensure that you are able to log in to Schoolspeak, our communications hub. We use
Schoolspeak to send important emails and update your child’s grades.
For new families: enroll on SMART Tuition (now Blackbaud). This will be the most
efficient way to pay for tuition and fees throughout the school year. For returning
families: if you have not yet been rolled over, please email Ms. Bautista.
If you plan on using the school’s lunch program, register on
www.mmmcaterings.com using the school’s code - IMHM-20189.
Review the Extended Day Program (EDP) guidelines sent out last week. Those who
will be regularly using the program can register by emailing the form to Ms. Bautista
or bringing the form to the back-to-school meeting. Fees will be added to SMART.
Purchase all the supplies requested by your child’s teacher. Supplies should be
dropped off during the back-to-school meeting.
Complete all summer homework assignments and submit on the first day of school.

See you on Saturday, August 21st at 10 AM for our back-to-school meeting!

Blessings,
Ms. Bautista

Immaculate Heart of Mary School
1055 N. Alexandria Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90029

(323) 663 - 4611 | kbautista@ihmla.org
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